
“How to Think” 
   Philippians 4:8 

. . . . . . . . . . . . 
 

 

What have you personally seen that is: 
True    Noble 
 

 

 

 

Right    Pure 

 

 

 

 

Lovely    Admirable 

 

 

 

 

Excellent   Praiseworthy 

 

 

 

 
 

What can you do to help you remember to look for and 
dwell on things like this? 
 
 

To sign up for Remind messages, text the following to 81010:  
 Children’s Ministry: text “@cmfkidmin”  
 Youth Ministry: text “@cmfparents”  
 Adults: text “@cmfremind”  

June 8, 2025 

Together,  
pressing in toward Christ;  
reaching out to the world. 

Welcome Newcomers! 
We hope you sense God's presence and enjoy your time of 
worship with us today. We have a staffed nursery, Children's 
Church for ages 3-5th grade, which is dismissed during the 
worship service, and Sunday school for all ages. If this is your 
first time at CMF, please stop by a Welcome Table in the 
lobby. We would love to connect with you! Also, please take 
time to sign in to the red attendance register in your row. 

 

.   .   .   .   .   .   .   .   .   .   .   .  
 

  Contact Us  
 

Community Mennonite Fellowship 
2985 Broadway Road, Milton, PA 17847 

570-742-7315, www.cmfmilton.org 
 

Sunday worship service: 9:15 AM    Sunday school: 10:45 AM 
 

Our church office is open 
M–F, 8:30 AM to 3:00 PM 

.   .   .   .   .   .   .   .   .   .   .   .  
 

Looking Ahead  

   June 19   Super Seniors Crosscutters Game 
   June 20   Father ~ Daughter Banquet 
   June 22   Men’s Fireside Chat 
   June 23-27   Summer High Point 
   June 23-27   Summer Hour of Prayer 
   June 29   Chicken BBQ 
   July 11   Ice Cream Social at CMF 
   July 17   Super Seniors Picnic at Montour Preserve  
   August 2   CMF/ Super Seniors Day at Knoebels 
 

.   .   .   .   .   .   .   .   .   .  
 

“...if anything is excellent or praiseworthy—think about such things.” 

Timothy Darling 
(Lead Pastor) 

tim@cmfmilton.org  

Jim Hostetter 
(Pastor of Youth and Young Adults) 

jim@cmfmilton.org 

Amy Goodwin 
(Children’s Ministry) 
amy@cmfmilton.org 

Nigel Fulmore-Smith 
(Spiritual Family & Discipleship Pastor) 

nigel@cmfmilton.org 
 

Erv Blank 
(Finance) 

finance@cmfmilton.org 

Tammy Trate 
(Administrative Assistant) 
office@cmfmilton.org 

http://www.cmfmilton.org
mailto:amy@cmfmilton.org
mailto:amy@cmfmilton.org
mailto:office@cmfmilton.org


Sunday School Class: Teacher: Room: 

The Gospel in a Hurry; 
The Book of Mark 

Pastor Tim Darling 201/202 

Join us for an Adult Sunday School class today! 

    Youth Ministry 
 

        “Embrace and Pursue Christ” 
 

         Ignite* (Grades 6-8) and C4* (Grades 9-12): 
  
Wednesday Night Youth: It's been a great year together! We’re 
now in "summer-mode." There IS weekly Youth Sunday School 
but not weekly Wednesday Youth. Look for opportunities to stay 
involved over the summer with the many opportunities including 
summer trips, campfires, canoe trip, service opportunities,      
worship events, and more.  

  
Ignite Summer Camp: "Water Wars," "Color Wars," 
and all kinds of crazy! With our own personal lake 
and lodge, it's sure to be a unique experience. 
This is likely a one-time opportunity to attend 

Summer Camp at this all-new location in Canton, PA. And it's at 
the cheapest rate we've ever had! All details and a digital        
registration link can be found online. Camp is June 30-July 3. 
Please register by June 22. 
 
Final Belize Mission Team Meeting: July 16, at 6:00ish. We 
will pack up all our gear. Please be sure your VBS supplies are 
ready to go. 

Summer High Point Volunteers Needed: Many  
volunteers, teens and adults, are needed to help  plan 
and prepare before High Point begins and during the 
week of High Point (June 23-27). Please check out 

the sign-up table in the lobby or talk to Amy Goodwin to see how 
you can help with this important outreach project! Thanks! 
 
Summer Hour of Prayer: During each night of High Point, June 
23-27, a group will gather together to pray for the volunteers and 
children. Gather together at 6:00 PM, in the Prayer Room in the 
west hallway, and walk with us through the church, praying together.  
 
Chicken BBQ at Central Oak Heights: On Sunday, June 29, at 
1:00 PM, join us for a chicken BBQ meal at Central Oak Heights. 
Please bring 2 sides (salad, vegetable, or dessert). Chicken, as 
well as lemonade and water, will be provided. Also, bring your   
favorite games to play outside! 
 
Super Seniors picnic: At noon on July 17, Super Seniors will hold 
a picnic at Pavilion Goose Cove 2, at Montour Preserve. Please 
sign up in the lobby and bring a side dish to share. Chicken and 
drinks will be provided. See Ruth Robenolt with questions. 
 

Tween Boy Events - Anyone “Game” to Help?  We’d like 
to offer fun summer events for our second through fifth 
grade boys. Some of their suggestions were kickball, 
dodgeball, gaga ball, science experiments, Legos, Nerf 
guns, or any kind of “battle!” Are there any brave guys out 
there willing to help with a couple of events? Please contact 
Amy Goodwin soon so we can get the fun started!  

 

.    .    .    .    .    .    .    .    .    .     
Prayer and anointing: After the sermon this morning, we will have a 
time of anointing with oil and prayer. If you have a prayer request or 
need, prayer team members will be available to pray with you. We  
encourage you to partake of this special time of prayer.  
 

Nomination forms for 2026 volunteer leadership positions 
are in mailboxes today, and extras are on the table under the 
bulletin board. Please prayerfully consider and submit 
names of people to fill 2026 open leadership positions. For 
consideration, completed forms must be returned to the 
“Nomination Forms” box on the sign-up table under the TV 
in the lobby or to the church office by Sunday, June 29.  

 
Father and Daughter Banquet: Fathers and daughters of 
all ages are invited to a Victorian Tea Party Banquet at CMF 
on June 20, at 6:00 PM! Doors open at 5:30 PM. Dress up 
and join us for food, dancing, and fun! Please sign up TODAY! 
 

Super Seniors June Event: If you or your spouse are 55 or older, meet 
us for a Crosscutters Game at 1700 West 4th Street, Williamsport, 
on June 19, at 6:30 PM. The Crosscutters will play the Frederick Keys 
of Maryland. Cost will be $6.00 to $8.00, depending on how many 
sign up! Please sign up in the lobby TODAY to reserve a seat.  
 
An Elders’ Care and Contact List was placed in mailboxes last 
week. When you have a prayer request or other need, CMF’s Elders 
are here to serve you. The elder whose name appears above your 
household prays for you and wants to help nurture your spiritual well-
being. Reach out with prayer needs, questions, or simply to connect.  
 
Men's Fireside Chats: Men, join us for our summer fireside chats! 
The dates are June 22, July 27, August 24, and September 28! 
Locations will be announced soon!  
 
Help spread the word—Little Lambs Preschool has openings for 
3, 4 and 5-year-olds for the 2025-26 school year. More information -  
brochures, registration forms, yard signs - is at the table in the lobby.  
 
A cross covered in names is standing in our Prayer Room. The 
names represent folks that need Christ and were written by people 
who attended Soup and the Word. The ministerium is circulating this 
cross so each member church can take turns praying for the lost in 
our town. 
 
 
 
 

 

See youth event details at:  
https://newsletter.dymapps.com/featured/2142 

 

Parents: Not getting REMIND messages?  
Text @cmfparents to the number 81010. 

  Last Week’s Offering: $13,006 

  Last Week’s Attendance:  
       258 (228 in person, 30 online) 

      Sunday school: 104 (57 in class) 

           Young Adults 
  

Wednesday Small Group: Connect with others Wednesdays, at 6:45 
PM, in Room 305. See Max Kennel or Jim Hostetter to learn more. 

  
Summer Retreat: A cabin on a remote lake in Canton, PA! 
An all-new location for the Young Adult Summer Retreat 
being held June 13-15. Worship, study the Word, and enjoy 

nature and friendship. Let Max Kennel or another leader know 
today. Cost is $20 
 
Passion 2026: Passion 2026 will be in Texas this year. A block of 
hotel rooms is already booked to make things easier. Some extra 
rooms still remain, so claim your spot by letting Max Kennel know 
(available until rooms are filled). You will need to buy your flight 
ticket. Financial help is available. 

Children’s Ministry  
 

Register for High Point Today! Travel with us for High 
Point Ecuador - our version of Vacation Bible School! 
Kids age 4 through 5

th
 grade are invited to join us June 

23-27, from 6:00-8:00 PM, with a free family meal beforehand. 
Families can register online at www.cmfmilton.org or grab a form 
at the Children’s Ministry table near the gym doors. Remember to 
invite your friends!  
 
Attention Tween Girls! Second through fifth grade girls are 
invited to come “Horse Around” at the Landis farm in Muncy on 
June 14 (rain date June 16), with a 5:30 PM drop-off and 7:30 PM 
pick-up. Girls should wear long pants and boots or sneakers.     
Today is the last day to RSVP, so please text Amy Goodwin if 
you’re planning to come. Thanks! 

 
 
 

https://newsletter.dymapps.com/featured/2142
http://www.cmfmilton.org

